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Hanna has been exploring outdoors and 
looking for bus stops and numbers.  

Clara has been exploring the outdoors with her 
brother. She came across this special friend, who 
could it be?  

Tallulah has used 
her imagination to 
design a red bus 
and a map for the 
bus to follow as it 
goes on its     
journey.  
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This will be out last newsletter from Nursery as the next one will be from Reception 
welcoming you to the next stage of your education. We will miss all of you and thank 
you for your wonderful photos and work you have sent us over the last few months. For 
those of you who are staying in Nursery next year, there will still be 
home learning for you to complete from Nursery. For everyone else, 
Mrs Hodgkiss from Reception will be setting your home learning.  

If you are leaving Nursery, keep your eyes open for a special envelope 
arriving at your house over the next few weeks from myself, Mrs 
Elcock and Mrs Sharma!  

Happy 4th birthday to the following 
children: Aleena, Clara, Tallulah, 
Vikram, Paloma and Rocco. 

 

Amro has been very creative. She has 
had all her circle sequins out and has 
designed a picture; she has also coloured 
in Father’s Day cards for her dad and 
granddads.  

Paloma has      
designed a red bus 
to take her toys on 
a trip. They went to 
London and 
stopped at       
Arundelle and   
Adventure Bay on 
the way!  


